
 

 

 Shalom, and welcome to Tel Aviv University! 

Here at the Lowy International School, we're glad to greet you at your Tel Aviv University – 

Israel's best institution of higher education. Overlooking the blue waters of the Mediterranean 

Sea, TAU is home to over 30,000 students, including 2,000 from across the globe. 

In light of Israel's security situation since October 7th, we would like to provide you with some 

essential information that will help you stay informed and feel secure while visiting here. 

In the case of a siren, you have 90 seconds to get to a shelter (In Hebrew, it’s cited Miklat) or 

to a secured space apartment (Mamak/Mamad) and wait a minimum of 10 minutes before 

leaving it. At every entrance to a shelter, you will find the following sign indicating that this is 

a secured space –  

 

We have attached a picture below with all the secured space apartments on the Broshim 

campus; it’s crucial to check and remember the closest one to your apartment in case of 

emergencies. For your information, every staircase in Broshim is also considered an 

alternative to a shelter so you can go there if it’s closer.  



 

 

 

 

Please note: If you find yourself in a place with no nearby shelter, whether on the road or out 

in the wild, and a siren sounds, you must lie on the ground and cover your ears. 

Also, we assure you that you're not alone and are well-versed in handling such situations. 

Whether seeking guidance from locals or observing their actions during a siren, feel free to 

act according to their actions. Your safety and well-being are our utmost priority, and we're 

here to support and guide you every step of the way. 

In addition to what's listed here, the Student Life team will let you know how to act and make 

arrangements, if necessary, in case of other emergencies. Please don't hesitate to contact us 

via WhatsApp at +972—525346188 for assistance. 

Despite the ongoing challenges, life in central Tel Aviv continues with its usual vitality and 

spirit. However, it's essential to stay aware of your surroundings and follow any instructions 

from local authorities. 

  


